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AMBASSADOR OTTO - Report of the International Law Commission 
on the work of its sixty-seventh session 
(A/70/10) [item 83] 

Dear Mr. Chairman, Colleagues, Ladies and Gentleman. 

First, let me start by congratulating you Mr. Chairman and the 
members of the Bureau for your election. 

Palau is committed to support you and our partners to make the work 
of the 6th Committee during this 70th session of the General Assembly 
a productive one. 

We welcome the statements made by our partners on this important 
item. 

Let me take this opportunity to show.our appreciation for the 
excellent work by the International Law Commission and the Special 
Rapporteur. 

Last year Palau reminded this Committee of the importance of the 
effects of the Second World War in the atmosphere. This year, we 
would like to stress the importance of addressing the issues of the 
impacts of remnants of war in the water. The issue of effects of WWII 
in both the atmosphere and in the water is of particular importance to 
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